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Dear Parents and Carers,   15th June 2022 
 
We are very proud of how smart all our pupils look in our uniform and we are keen to ensure 
this continues.  
 
From September 2022, we will be changing the uniform slightly for our eldest pupils in Upper 
Key Stage Two (Years 5 & 6) in order to prepare them for their transition to High School, but 
also to provide them with something which distinguishes them from the other younger children 
in our Years 3 and 4 classes. Please note that the uniform for the Years 3 and 4 classes will 
remain the same. 
 
We have decided to introduce new clip-on ties in the school colours for each child to wear and 
in preparation for September we will be gifting all Years 5 and 6 pupils with one to keep. 
Hopefully, these ties will be given out at the end of this week, so please look after them. From 
September to accompany these new ties, pupils will all need to wear a short or long-sleeved, 
buttoned and collared white shirt/blouse and not a white polo shirt. The option to wear a white 
polo shirt will now only be available for Years 5 and 6 in the Summer Term and warmer months. 
These new, collared shirts will need to be buttoned up to the top to ensure the ties remain fitted 
correctly. Further ties can be purchased from Harrisons by parents directly. 
 
We hope this small change will make pupils feel even more grown up and proud to be an 
Ormesby pupil.    
  
Yours sincerely, 
  

 
Mr. Bradley Young 
Headteacher 
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